
 
 
15th August, 2014 
  
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
  
 Please accept this letter of recommendation for Eco Commercial Cleaning. 
 
 
I have no hesitation in recommending the services of Lee from Eco Commercial Cleaning. Lee has 
always been professional in all his dealings with us. He ensured that we were satisfied with his services 
and was always open and available for discussion. The quality of the service provided was very high. 
 
I found Lee to be completely trustworthy and responsible. I found that he managed his employee’s to 
ensure confidentiality and company security was observed at all times. Lee had out of hours access to 
two of our premises without issue. 
 
Lee operates a business that is reliable, punctual and friendly. We have not retained the services of Lee 
because of a downturn in business however should the need arise I would have no hesitation in acquiring 
his services again. 
 
I am available at anytime should you require any further information or verification. 
 
 
Kind Regards  
 
 
Suzanne Boyle 
 
Production Manager  
Lumineye Nailcraft Innovations 
07 5563 3222 


